

March 19, 2020

Subject: CANCELLATION – Housing Needs Assessment and Housing Strategies

Report (RFP-4765-20-DH)

Dear Firms:

The City of Grand Junction greatly appreciates the time, attention, and interest your company has invested participating thus far in the Housing Needs Assessment and Housing Strategies Report (RFP) process.

However, due to recent developments with COVID-19 certain budgets are being redirected for safety measures, protocols, and other anticipated needs. Therefore, the City is hereby cancelling this project, for the time being. Once the crisis has passed, it is anticipated that the project will be put out for solicitation again at a later date.

Please feel free to contact us with any questions at 970-244-1545.

Sincerely,

Duane Hoff Jr. Senior Buyer